
 

June 12, 2015 

Hello Everyone: 

This week’s update begins with an introduction.  

Jeffery Elston is our newest SOP Coordinator, and on the 

KM&T side of our group we welcome Rachel Twohey to 

the ranks.  With all the work coming along from the 

transition of the priority projects to the 2nd wave of 

projects, these new sets of hands will be much 

appreciated. 

This week we held another in our series of clinic sessions 

with the project leads.  This time we talked about the 

upkeep and use of the PMO documentations.  We also 

reviewed the Plan – Do – Study – Act cycle which is key 

to this kind of systematic improvement.   

Priority Project Update 

Our priority projects keep plugging away at the initiatives 

that they started back in November.  In MRI we continue 

our implementation of the new grids, collecting feedback 

from the frontline staff on how it is working on a daily basis.  The group is taking this feedback and other 

data collected on overrides to the grid to determine what adjustments should be made.  Our goal with 

the new grid is to make sure that our allotted time for the various scans matches with the demand.   

Have a good weekend, 

The SOP Team 

Future@wrh.on.ca  

Introducing  our newest team members! 

Project Leads in the clinic. 
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